Brickwall At Burlington LLC                                                                                 10 January 2017
C/O Ms. Casey Snodgrass
19 East Union St.
Burlington, NJ 08016

Dear Casey, Proprietors and Staff at The Brickwall Tavern,
      The Scott Family would like to thank your fine establishment for your generous support and donation 
[bookmark: _GoBack]to the Rebecca A. “Becky” Scott Paramedic Scholarship Fund.
       The “Yuengs and Wings” benefit at your business coordinated by the Burlington City Police Officers 
in honor and memory of our loved one, Paramedic and EMT Becky Scott, was a truly great success. 
        Your establishment’s donation is going towards a very worthy and honorable cause. Assisting
 aspiring paramedics and EMT’s with their educational financial needs. Our family, via the Rowan at BCC 
Foundation, is sponsoring, hosting and perpetuating this scholarship. We awarded five $500 
Scholarships in 2015 to paramedics in training at Rowan at BCC. Weeks ago we awarded another $500 
scholarship to a student for the 2017 spring semester.  
         You cannot imagine the pride we have in Becky Scott. We never imagined the many lives she 
touched in her short time with us. She was a special young woman and a dedicated paramedic and EMT 
 that others can truly emulate. She is missed by many every day.
         Your efforts are greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

________________________________
William W. Scott
Cc:  Burlington City PD 

